GOA BUSINESS SCHOOL (GBS)

Goa University MBA Program

11/08/2023

ACTION TAKEN REPORT ON STUDENT'S FEEDBACK FOR A.Y. 2022-2023

The action plan was decided and passed by the DFC members in the DFC meeting held on 11/08/2023. The following observations have been made based on the student's feedback:

- The MBA faculty members checked the sample of feedback results received from IQAC and noticed that only a few students particularly from batch 2021-23 have filled out the feedback form for the A.Y. 2022-23. Based on this, it was decided to encourage the students to fill out such forms without fail in the A.Y. 2023-24.
- 2. Moreover, the feedback received for each course has been shared with all the faculty members to check the same and take the necessary action wherever required.

DFC members who were present in the meeting;

wholkas

Prof. M.S. Dayanand

Dr. R. Nirmala

Ms. Teja Dicholkar

Dr. Suraj Velip

Dr. Priyanka Naik